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Tuesday 14 May 
 

 

 

2024 MONASH-WAVERLEY DIVISION CROSS 

COUNTRY CARNIVAL  

Wednesday 29 May 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

On Wednesday 29 May your child is invited to compete in the Monash-Waverley Cross Country 

Carnival at Mirrabooka Reserve, 80-140 Holland Rd, Blackburn South. 
 

 

The Cross Country events for our Division will begin at 10.00am and conclude at approximately 

12.00 midday. Race times are on the attached invitation however I encourage students to be at the 

venue 30 minutes prior to their event. Students will need to wear school uniform and are required to 

bring a drink bottle and warm clothing.  Please note there is a $10.00 registration fee for all students 

competing. 

 

For this event, students will be the parent’s responsibility. The student’s travel arrangement 

is the responsibility of the parents. Students are expected to compete in school uniform with 

suitable footwear.  i.e. a red school shirt, shorts or skirt, or school jacket for before and after 

their event.   

 

If another parent will be collecting your child from the school to attend this event, please email the 

office jells.park.ps@education.vic.gov.au with notification. 

 

 

If you have any concerns, please email me on s.zachariassen@jpps.vic.edu.au  

 

 

 

Permission & payment via Sentral 
 

Permission & payment to be provided via the Sentral app or portal by  

Friday 24 May. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Scott Zachariassen 

Interschool Sports Coordinator 

17-33 Petronella Ave  

Wheelers Hill   

VICTORIA  3150 

03 9560 6494 
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